Dear [Buyer Name],

We’re proud to share an update that we believe aligns with your commitment to sourcing responsible seafood. We are now Best Seafood Practices (BSP) certified. 

Here's why BSP certification matters:

· Addresses Gaps in Wild Seafood Assurances
Sourcing responsible wild-caught seafood goes beyond the fishery. BSP is a third-party certification program that certifies operational best practices aboard fishing vessels and in processing plants, addressing three key pillars of responsible seafood–food safety, social accountability, and environmental responsibility. 

· Supports Your Responsible Sourcing Goals
BSP standards align with sustainability frameworks and are benchmarked by internationally recognized third parties. Specifically, the Seafood Processing Standard (SPS) is benchmarked by the Global Food Safety Initiative (GFSI) and the Responsible Fishing Vessel Standard (RFVS) was the first standard to be benchmarked against the Sustainable Supply Chain Initiative’s (SSCI) benchmarking requirements for at-sea operations. BSP also aligns with the UN Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs), especially SDG 2 (Zero Hunger), SDG 5 (Gender Equality), SDG 8 (Decent Work and Economic Growth), and SDG 12 (Responsible Consumption and Production).

· Non-Conformities Must Be Resolved
BSP requires producers to meet the standard as written and address any non-conformities found during the audit to be addressed before attaining certification. In other words, no variances are permitted.

We’d love the opportunity to talk more about how our products can support your sourcing needs and sustainability goals. Thank you for your continued commitment to responsible sourcing.





